
     
 

 

September 2024 

 

Dear Class 6A PREP Students, 

 

Welcome to Level 6 PREP!  I am excited to accompany you on our faith 

journey this year!  I say “our” because we all continue to grow in faith over 

time. 

 

God reveals himself to us during our lives just as he did to our Old 

Testament ancestors.  Over the next few months, we will hear their stories 

and see the role they played in preparation for Jesus’ birth and the 

fulfillment of the Old Testament promises.  Your personal Bible will give 

you a valuable resource to use to understand your faith better and draw you 

closer to God.   

 

This will be a special time for each of us to share how we feel about our 

faith and how we can grow in our relationship with God.  It is also a time for 

you to begin to prepare for Confirmation by choosing a special “saint friend” 

whom you admire and who will guide you through your preparation.     

 

God bless you, I look forward to meeting you and getting to know you this 

year.  See you soon! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Mrs. Kathleen Kaffenberg 


